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Renewal of Area Specific Water and Sewer Service Agreement  

in City of Vaughan 
 

On May 27, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council authorize entering into a renewed service agreement with Canadian Pacific 

Railway Company, Tamworth Properties Inc., Consolidated Fastfrate (Ontario) 

Holdings Inc., Suncor Energy Inc. and City of Vaughan for the continuation of water 

and sewer services provided by Peel Region. 

2. The Commissioner of Environmental Services be authorized to execute the renewed 

York-Landowners Water and Sewer Service Agreement. 
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